
ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO 

CITY OF AUBURN, MAINE 
BID #2025-007 Minot/Union/Court Corridor Feasibility Study  

DATE: 10/2/2024 
 

This addendum amends and /or supplements the bid documents as indicated below. Only 
these items alter the bid documents. Any verbal discussions or responses are hereby 
declared null and void. Please acknowledge this addendum on the Bid Proposal Form. 

 

 
Q: Will the city accept an electronic PDF submittal by email instead of an electronic copy 
in a sealed envelope? 

If email submittal is acceptable, is there a maximum attachment file size that we 
should adhere to, to ensure delivery? If email submittal is acceptable, please 
confirm who it should be submitted. 
 

A:  Proposals will not be accepted via email. Electronic copies must be submitted in a 
sealed envelope by 1:30pm on October 15, 2024 

 

Q: Could you confirm that a price proposal is not required with the submission due 
October 15? 

A: Upon review of the Technical Proposals, and a recommendation by the selection committee, a 
Price Proposal will be requested, via email, from the recommended consultant. Each proposal 
will be evaluated for all criteria, and then costs shall be evaluated independently.  NO MENTION 
OF PRICE SHALL BE INCLUDED IN OTHER SECTIONS OF THE PROPOSAL; OTHERWISE, THAT 
PROPOSAL SHALL BE REJECTED 


